Dear Third Grade Families,

Just a reminder: Haigh's Third Grade is going on a field trip to Ford Community and Performing Arts Center to see the show *Charlotte's Web* on Tuesday, February 27.

Chaperones will be driving their own children to and from the trip since bus seating is limited. Please be certain to arrive at school no later than 8:50 if you are chaperoning. Your child MUST be in class on time for attendance.

We will be back no later than 11:30. Lunch will not be affected. Students do NOT need to bring snacks/drinks/food/blankets, etc. If you have any questions, please contact your child's teacher.

The Third Grade Team